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York, Marylisa

From: karin@fsmaine.org
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 3:31 PM
To: Beyer, Jim R
Cc: jake; 'Richard A. Spencer'; DKallin; 'Thorn Dickinson'; mmanahan@pierceatwood.com; 

ben.dow@weyerhaeuser.com; 'Luke Muzzy'
Subject: New England Clean Energy Connect License Suspension Hearing -- Submission by the 

Forest Society of Maine
Attachments: 2012_MooseheadRegion_CE_Somerset.pdf; DEP NECEC License Suspension Hearing.pdf

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Dear Jim,  
 
Please find attached a letter and attachment submitted on behalf of the Forest Society of Maine regarding the New 
England Clean Energy Connect License Suspension Hearing.  Thank you for submitting this into the record of this 
proceeding.  Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.  
 
Warm regards, Karin 
 
Karin R. Tilberg 
President/CEO 
Forest Society of Maine 
115 Franklin Street, 3rd Floor 
Bangor, ME  04401 
(207) 944-0020 
Karin@fsmaine.org 
 
The Forest Society of Maine – your land trust for Maine’s North Woods 
 




















































































































































































































































